January 23, 2014

Mayor John Dickert & the Common Council City Hall 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Service Department would like to meet with the Finance & Personnel Committee to request permission to extend the agreement with Tuesday Optimist to provide food and beverage concession service to the public at various City park locations.

Staff will be available at the meeting to discuss this in greater detail.

Sincerely,

Tom Molbeck Director